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7/24/2007

LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C. 

LEGAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mikelle: 

Per the telephone conversation with Chris, please integrate the following into PML Wireless, LLC’s application for Section 
214 Authority: 
  
The Applicant has no interlocking directorates with foreign carriers, as contemplated by 47 C.F.R. § 63.18(h). 
  
Please let us know if you have any questions.  We are hoping that the application can be placed on public notice this 
week. 
  
Thank you for your assistance.  

Thomas K. Crowe, Principal " firm@tkcrowe.com" 
Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe, P.C. 
1250 24th Street, NW. 
Suite 300 
Washington, D.C. 20037 
(202) 263-3640 (voice) 
(202) 263-3641 (fax) 
www.tkcrowe.com 

This message and any attachments to it may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the recipients. If you are not the intended recipient or 
the person responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient, please delete this message and do not distribute, copy, or retain this message. If you 
received this message in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail. 

Any statements regarding federal tax law contained herein are not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purposes of avoiding penalties that 
may be imposed under federal tax law or to market any entity, investment plan or arrangement. 


